
 

 

College Inter House Athletics, Friday 2 February: 

Dear Parent    

Our Grade 8-11 students will be taking part in the annual Inter House Athletics day 

on Friday the 2nd of February. This will take place at our school between 9:00 and 

13:00. 

 

 

Participating Houses: For the benefit of our new families, all students are allocated to three “houses” for academic and 

extra-mural purposes. The Houses are:  

Stuart – blue  

Balmoral – green  

Inverness – yellow 

 

Time: Students must report to their House teachers by 9:00. The march-past of all Houses will commence at 9:30. After 

the march-past, students will be seated on the field in their respective Houses under their House gazebos.  

 

Uniform for the day: All students are required to wear the Reddford House PE/Sports outfit and their official House T-

shirt (these can be purchased from School and Leisure). Students may take part barefoot or wear the appropriate running 

shoes. It is strongly recommended that students wear hats and bring along a small tog-bag for their tracksuits, shoes, 

hats, etc. Please note that the canteen will be open for students to purchase refreshments on the day 
 
Parents and family members are more than welcome to come and support our students on the day. 

 

We would appreciate any company/private gazebos that can be used on the day. Please drop off at the SP reception. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all on Friday.  

 
Yours sincerely 

R Kruger : Sports Co-ordinator 


